
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2014 
 
Representative Ann Kuster 
137 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Representative Kuster: 
 
Pursuant to a Petitioned Article Request in the Town of Sandwich’s 2014 Town Warrant, we, the 
Board of Selectmen in the Town of Sandwich, would like to go on record to report the following 
vote in the affirmative: 
 
“To see if the Town will urge that the New Hampshire State Legislature join nearly 500 
municipalities and 16 other states, including all other New England states, in calling upon 
Congress to move forward a constitutional amendment that guarantees the right of our elected 
representatives, and of the American people, to safeguard fair elections through authority to 
regulate federal spending, and clarifies that constitutional rights were established for people, not 
corporations.   
That the New Hampshire Congressional delegation support such a constitutional amendment.  
That the New Hampshire State Legislature support such an amendment, once it is approved by 
Congress and sent to the State for ratification.   
The record of the vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written notice to Sandwich’s 
congressional delegation, and to Sandwich’s state legislators, and to the President of the United 
States, informing them of the instructions from their constituents by the Selectmen within 30 days 
of the vote.” 
[Article #49, 2014 Town Warrant] 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of this effort. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
___________________ 
Arthur R. Kerr, II 
 
___________________ 
Willard G. Martin 
 
____________________ 
Michael Yeager 
Board of Selectmen 
 


